Action Items

New Business

Approval to Purchase Additional Projectors

We have gone through half of our stock of new projectors in the first month of the school
year. Currently these projectors are 2-3 months backordered and we are trying to be
proactive with ordering to have a replenished stock for the remainder of the school year.

Recommended Motion:

“I move that the Board of Education approve the purchase of 50 additional Epson
PowerLite 119W projectors amount of $27,750 from CDWG. (Roll Call Vote)



